
 

 
 
 
 
May 1, 2024 
 
Clara Vani 
Secretary Treasurer to the Committee of Adjustment  
City of Brampton  
2 Wellington Street West 
Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2 
 
Dear Ms. Vani: 
 
RE:  MINOR VARIANCE WITHDRAWAL REQUEST  

1577 MAYFEILD ROAD, BRAMPTON 
 MHBC FILE: 21416A 
 CITY FILE: A-2022-0181 
 
On behalf of our client, JT Developers, we kindly request that Minor Variance Application A-2022-0181 
(11953 Creditview Road and 1577 Mayfield Road) be withdrawn. 
 
An application for a minor variance was first submitted in May of 2022. A deferral for the minor variance 
was submitted in November of 2023 which requested a deferral of the application until June 2024. We now 
kindly request that the minor variance be withdrawn. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Yours Truly, 
MHBC 

 
Katherine Rauscher, MCIP, RPP 
Associate 


